Dear UAlbany Faculty, Staff and Students:

We hope that this message finds your spring semester off to a successful start. We write to you
today to provide an update on the next steps in the national search for UAlbany’'s next Provost and
Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs. The search committee has concluded screening
interviews and provided its recommendation of finalists to the President. The executive search firm is
working to confirm the finalists and conduct additional due diligence while staff is working to finalize
campus visit schedules over the two-week period from March 4 — 15.

Candidates’ identities, application materials, and interview schedule will be posted to the MyUAlbany
portal in advance of their campus visit. You will be notified when those materials are available. Your
engagement is critical in this phase of the recruitment and selection process. During these campus
visits, the candidates will take part in a comprehensive schedule of stakeholder meetings. Included
in this schedule will be a public forum that all faculty, staff and students are encouraged to attend.
The candidates will make a brief presentation and field questions from the audience. An online
survey will be available to secure feedback from all who participate in this process.

We thank you in advance for your active participation in this process.
Sincerely,

Lynn A. Warner, Dean and Professor
School of Social Welfare

Search Committee Co-Chair

Email: lwarner@albany.edu

David Holtgrave, Dean and SUNY Empire Innovation Professor
School of Public Health

Search Committee Co-Chair

Email: dholtgrave@albany.edu
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